
Early Alert 
Within the first three weeks of each semester, faculty identifies students who are showing signs of problems that 
could result in their being unable to successfully complete the course. The faculty will specify areas of concern 
(i.e., attendance, preparation, effort, etc.) and notify students via email through the college's Starfish Student 
Success Platform. The email notification will specify the area of concern along with potential suggestions for 
improvement. Contact the Enrollment Advisement Center for more information. 
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